
OANA General Meeting Minutes — 05/24/18

Since the purpose of this meeting, called for 6 p.m. at the Maumus Center, was a 
vote on the amended Bylaws, that was the only order of business. Voting began 
promptly at 6. As members arrived, they were checked off the membership roster 
and given a ballot, which they marked “yes” or “no” in favor of the changes and 
put into the ballot bag. They were then free to leave. 

Many attended the mini-social at the Arabi Food Store patio, where they enjoyed 
sandwiches catered by Arabi Food Store, and wine & beer courtesy of the 
OANA. Ballots were counted at around 6:20, and the amendments passed by a 
vote of 28 “yes” to 3 “no”. Only one person wrote a comment, suggesting that the 
language addressing renters could be more clear. 

According to the newly revised meeting schedule, the next General Meeting will 
be in July (odd months). The OANA will prepare an “end of season” press 
release, to be issued soon.


